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Dear parents, 

Welcome to the 2005-06 school year. We hope everyone had a restful summer and you enjoyed spending time with your children. We have been busy working over 
the summer and are excited to share what will be happening in our early childhood classrooms.   

This year, two of our early childhood teachers will be co-teaching for several days per week. Mrs. Harris and Mrs. _____ in Head Start (might also include Head Start assistant names), and Mrs. Harr and her assistant, Mrs. _______, in Early Childhood Special Education, will work together. They will share the responsibilities of helping 
all the young children in their classes to learn and grow. You will hear more about this collaboration when you attend the parent orientation scheduled on _______________.

Please share any questions you have at that time. If you have specific questions prior to the orientation, please feel free to contact ____________________________.

We look forward to another exciting school year with our early childhood students.

Sincerely,

